
Zoom Meeting Instructions 
 
Date/time: Wednesday August 26, 2020 
  7:00PM 
 
To join the Zoom AGM Meeting select the following link: 
 
https://zoom.us/j/7098000568?pwd=SFhlSndqMTJ2dTVmWGprcnM5SUdEUT09 
 
Meeting ID:  646 640 5696 
Passcode: 332666 
 
Given the size of our membership it is difficult to manage interactive discussions, 
therefore, all participants will be muted during the meeting in order to ensure we can 
manage the time and the AGM agenda.  
 
When called upon by the moderator, participants can contribute to the meeting by using 
the CHAT feature in Zoom. This will be particularly useful when the Nominating 
Committee calls for any additional nominations from the audience for Board positions.  
 
In order to ensure we have a productive and efficient meeting, all AGM material was 
added to our website last week under the NEWS/Annual General Meeting section. As a 
reminder, any questions you have must be provided in writing to 
memberservices@chestergolfclub.ca in advance of the meeting but no later than 
August 23rd. This will ensure everyone’s has an opportunity to ask questions and more 
importantly, the Board, Management or Committee representative has adequate time to 
consider the question and prepare a complete response. We we will not be taking 
questions during the meeting. 
 
Voting 
 
During the meeting participants will be asked to vote on AGM business such as the new 
Executive, proposed fee structures for membership and the rates for green fees. The 
moderator will advise when the voting will commence and participants can indicate their 
choice by selecting yes or no. You can vote multiple times however the vote recorded 
last is the one recorded by the system. 
 
Proxy forms 
 
We want to encourage everyone to attend this meeting but for those who cannot, we 
ask that you complete the Proxy form. There is a link below, paper copies in the Pro 
Shop and another link embedded in the website under the News/Annual General 
Meeting section.  
 
https://forms.gle/4hvDkg6nARn2Pr6B7 



Please note that we require your personal information in order to ensure votes are 
submitted from Members in good standing. Once submitted, they are considered 
confidential and only the aggregate results will be made available. The administrator will 
not report on or disclose the choices made by individuals.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


